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connecting KIDS

Most of Nevada's students have started the school
year learning online, but not all Nevada students have
access to the equipment they need to participate and

succeed in a virtual classroom.

At Connecting Kids Nevada, it's our ambition to
connect every Nevada student in need with reliable
internet and a device. Now more than ever, it takes
a village to teach a child. Together as Nevadans, we

must quickly mobilize to spread the word about
Connecting Kids, especially now that the school year

has started.

If your student needs a device, please contact your
school or visit ConnectingKidsNV.org. If you qualify*
and need internet for school, please call the Family
Support Center at 888-616-2476

*To Qualify: New Cox Customers with K-12 children who are eligible for the National School
Lunch Program, Head Start, SNAP, WIC, LIHEAP and/or TANF; who receive Tenant-Based
Vouchers, Project-Based Vouchers or Section 8 Project-Based Rental Assistance (PBRA); and/
or who live in Public Housing.

ConnectingKidsNV.org




